
 

 

22nd November 2024 

 

Slight change to the school day start time 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We need to make a slight change to the start time of the school day starting from Monday 25 th 

November 2024. The new start time will be as follows: 

Gates open at 8.20am 

Registers close at 8.30am 

The finish time of 3.30pm will remain unchanged. 

We apologise for the short notice and hope that the slight change will not impact you too much. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr M Wynne     Mr D Steventon 
Headteacher     Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


